The Becket School
The Becket Way, Wilford Lane,
West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QY
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Headteacher: Mr Paul Greig

15" May 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 5 Visit to The Becket School

| am pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to experience half a day at The Becket School
and join in with lessons that reflect those we typically deliver to Year 7s at our school on Monday 14"
July (9:00am to 12:30pm).

On the day your child will attend lessons and have activities delivered by the teachers of The Becket
School. Year 5 pupils are expected to wear their normal school uniform on this day. A biscuit and drink
will be provided for your child at break time. There is no charge for this visit.

Please ensure your child is at St Patrick’s School at the earlier time of 8.30am on this day. This
will allow time for pupils and staff to walk to The Becket School.

We look forward to welcoming your child to our Year 5 visit at The Becket School.

Yours sincerely

N o

Mrs H Coe
Assistant Headteacher
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OUR LADY
The Becket school is part of: oF LOURDES

Work hard, be loving, do the right thing



